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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter of February 18,. 1989, in 
which you requested materials pertaining to the John F. Kennedy 
assassination. 

This Office, which processes materials on behalf of the 
Office of the Attorney General, has responded to you with respect 
to most of the Attorney General documents pertaining to the 
Kennedy assassination, as well as Attorney General documents 
which were referred to this Office by the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation and the Criminal Division. I wish to advise you, 
however, that we are currently processing three pending requests 
from you for these records. We expect to respond to you on these 
requests, through your attorney, James Lesar, in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

Ltai riukalt _ ALA-Z4r 
Miriam M. Nisbet, Deputy Director 
Office of Information and Privacy 


